
 

 
Southminster Tuesday Minders

 Week of November 6-11
Tuesday:          ​ ​ 6:00 pm ​ ​Handbell Practice (Sanctuary)
Wednesday: ​ ​ 11:30 am ​ ​Centering Prayer (Sanctuary)

​ ​ ​       ​ 6:00 pm ​ ​Building & Grounds Mtg. (Library)
                     ​ 6:15 pm ​ ​Finance/Admin Mtg. (Church Office)

​ ​ ​ ​7:00 pm ​ ​Choir Practice (Sanctuary)
Friday:             10:30 am ​ ​ ​Fellowship Christmas Luncheon Planning (Library)
Saturday:       ​8:00 am ​ ​ ​Men’s Breakfast (Fellowship Hall)
                           10:00 am ​ ​ ​EMPC (basement classroom)
Sunday: ​   9:45 am ​ ​ ​Forum Discussion Class (Fellowship Hall)

​ ​ ​ ​       11:00 am ​ ​ ​Worship Service (Sanctuary)
                           12:30 pm ​ ​ ​Session Meeting (Fellowship Hall)
                             1:00 pm ​ ​ ​EMPC- (Sanctuary)

​ ​ ​ ​     4:00 pm ​ ​ ​Telos at Southminster (Fellowship Hall)
 

Evelyn will be out of the office November 5-8.
Beth will be out of the office Nov. 6-9

 
GNO at Olive Garden (Antioch) - Monday, November 12th, 6:30pm

 
 
 

Daily Readings for Tuesday 

November 6, 2018
• Morning Psalms 42; 146
• First Reading Zephaniah 1:14-18
• Second Reading Revelation 14:14-15:8
• Gospel Reading Luke 13:1-9
• Evening Psalms 102; 133

 
 
 



 
 

Generosity in a Time of Need
Mark 12:38-44

 
​This message from Jesus is well timed considering the fact we have just wrapped up

our stewardship season.  Jesus speaks so much more about poverty than any other issue, so
the message is appropriate.  As you read the passage, you might think about the following:
 how do you relate to the widow?  Is she acting out of wisdom or foolishness?  Have you ever
given more than you thought you had or wished you had given more?
 
See you on Sunday!!  Evelyn
 

38 As [Jesus] taught, he said, ‘Beware of the scribes, who like to walk around in long robes, and to
be greeted with respect in the market-places, 39and to have the best seats in the synagogues and places of
honor at banquets! 40They devour widows’ houses and for the sake of appearance say long prayers. They will
receive the greater condemnation.’

41 [Jesus] sat down opposite the treasury, and watched the crowd putting money into the treasury.
Many rich people put in large sums. 42A poor widow came and put in two small copper coins, which are
worth a penny. 43Then he called his disciples and said to them, ‘Truly I tell you, this poor widow has put in
more than all those who are contributing to the treasury. 44For all of them have contributed out of their
abundance; but she out of her poverty has put in everything she had, all she had to live on.’

 
 

Fellowship Christmas Luncheon Planning Meeting
Friday, November 9 – 10:30 am Library

 
Anyone who would like to be involved in this planning as well as future GNO/GBO

activities in the next few months are encouraged to attend.
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Update from Nov. 4th:
 

An update on JoAnn Hansel:  Today she was experiencing pain after having been
taken off meds.  She is now receiving mediation for that.  She is completely
awake and responding by smiling.  She will be getting a pacemaker sometime this



week.
 
The McCluskey's neighbors Frank and Tommie Cherry are still dealing with
Tommie's heart issues.  She is in the hospital.  
 
Nathan Christian is in Louisville, KY and receiving treatment for an infection that
will probably take 6 weeks to heal.  
 
Karen McCluskey Abernathy has been participating in a 24 hour challenge of an
obstacle course in Atlanta.  Her sister Lauren McCluskey Orser is with her for
encouragement and assisting in whatever Karen may need.  Travel mercies as
they return home.  
 
Pastor Beth McCaw and Mark's daughter is getting married this Friday.  Blessings
on Grace and Johnny.   And their son JC has been very sick - hoping he will be
recovered Friday.
 
Prayers for the ministry of TELOS and for their Pastor Beth.
 
Thanksgiving for the reminder of the GRADITUDE we need to be recognizing in
spite of the tumultuous weeks' past.
 
Cathy Rader is recovering at home following knee surgery.
 
Steve Chambers asked for prayers for their neighbor Audrey who is In rehab now.
  Decisions will be made soon for her long-term living arrangements.  
 
Jannette Chambers 98 year old father and his wife Tracy will be driving home to
south TX.  Prayers for their safe travel.
 
Lynn Edwards shared that his wife Honor and her mother Anna will be traveling
to Paris for a week.  Safe and fun travel for them.
 

 
 
 

Please take a moment to update your email address for the Church Office.



Please take a moment to update your email address for the Church Office.
 

We have been hacked on the Southminster@bellsouth.net email and will no
longer be using it OR checking it. Communication to that email will not be answered.

 
The correct church office email address is debi@southminsternashville.org

Thank you for your help.
 
 
 
 
 

www.southminsternashville.org
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SOUTHMINSTER PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH (PCUSA)
643 Harding Place, Nashville, Tennessee 37211

Office Phone: 615-833-1565  
 

Rev. Evelyn Graham – Pastor, Southminster
Evelyn@southminsternashville.org

615-892-9721
Rev. Beth Smith McCaw – Pastor, Telos at Southminster                                            

beth@telosatsouthminster.org
615-739-3353

 
Music Director-Bethany Reynolds; Asst. Nancy Young;

Forrest Fisher, Pianist/Organist



Forrest Fisher, Pianist/Organist
Church Secretary-Debi Goddard- debi@southminsternashville.org

 
Website: southminsternashville.org

Church Email:  info@southminsternashville.org
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/southminsternashville

Instagram: #southminsternashville
 

Southminster Child-Care
Director-Alyssa Dituro; Asst. Director-Susan Christison

615-333-1037
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/southminsterchildcare


